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HAA ENJOY

SIP & PAINT PARTY

Senior Bingo Club ﬁ;embers attendin' Sip & Paint party.

The members of the Senior Bingo Club
ended 2017 with their first “Sip & Paint Party”,
sponsored by the Resident Services
Department. The painting instructor was Mrs.
LuShunda Walker from Fayetteville, GA.

Mrs. Walker provided hand-drawn pictures
relating to the Christmas season (candy canes,
Santas, omaments, ginger bread houses,
ginger bread men, Christmas trees, etc). Each
senior was allowed to pick out his or her own
painting. Mrs. Walker also provided 5 paint
colors, paint brushes, and an easel for
everyone.

As the seniors were enjoying the fellowship
and letting their creative juices flow, they
“sipped’ on individual bottles of Sparkling
Grape Juice of various flavors and ate chips.
The after-party menu included various flavors
of wings, cupcakes, punch, and cheese trays
with crackers, honey ham, and turkey.

Santa Claus arrives with gifts for all.

To the seniors’ surprise, Santa Claus
dropped in from the North Pole bearing gifts for
everyone. At the sight of Santa, the seniors
immediately began singing Christmas carols.
The singing was a total surprise to Ms. Roberts
and Ms. Garrett. What were the seniors really
sipping on?
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Resident Commissione, Mr. Dwight Chavis diéplays his painting.

(More Sip & Paint Party
pictures on Page 4)

























